
Save the Date  

College visit season has arrived!  We currently  have 52 college visits scheduled and 31 schools 

registered for our college fair in November (this is being added to daily!) 

 

College Fair is Wednesday November 18
th

.  4:00-6:00 pm in the cafeteria.  Schools scheduled to 

attend include: 

 
This will be followed by our Financial Aid Night on Wednesday November 18

th
, 6:00 pm in the 

PAC.  Speaking will be Whitney Forck, Financial Services Counselor from SPU. 

Thanks! 
Andrea Snyder 
Career Specialist 
Redmond High School 
425.936.1875 

 

 


